
Item E5
Public Hearing on Acquisition of Public Utility Easement in 
Sanitary Sewer District 500 at 3511 Andrew Avenue
Sanitary Sewer District No. 500 was created by the Grand Island City Council on May 22, 
2001. The District completed the 30-day protest period on June 28, 2001 and was continued 
by Council on July 10, 2001.  Council action is necessary for the City of Grand Island to 
acquire public easements for the District.  In conjunction with the installation of Sanitary 
Sewer District No. 500, it is necessary to acquire an easement for the installation, upgrade, 
maintenance and repair of the sanitary sewer mains to be installed under the District. The 
property owner has been contacted regarding the terms of this easement and it is now time 
for Council approval of the acquisition. It is recommended that Council approve acquisition 
of the easements.  The cost of the easement is expected to be a small portion of the District 
costs.   The easement is necessary so the construction can proceed. The action item is 
contained under the Consent Agenda.
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